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Building your own firearms has been a tradition in this country for hundreds of years 

and it will not change ni matter how hard you try. It is often cheaper to build a firearm 

than to buy one. Stop trying to attack those who like to tinker and those who don't 

have the financial means to buy a complete firearm off the shelf. This will do 

absolutely nothing to save lives and will only add to the pointless red tape that this 

state is known for. How about we focus on actual problems like the failure M110 and 

the addiction crisis that is plaguing our communities. People are dying daily on our 

streets from addiction and this is what you are focusing on? What a joke.  


